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Roberta DiMezza

From: Nils Passburg <npassburg@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 11:33 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Ref: Hb-7168

Here There Be Monsters. I have read the book about Lisa's and Brother up-bring as children and their torturous 
childhood.  
 
Further to Lisa I have the pleasure of working with her and considering what she went through in her early life I am truly 
amazed how strong she is. 
 
I strongly support the bill to lengthen the statue of limitations felony child abuse. No child should have to go through what 
these children did at their early life. Sadly its still going on in parts of the US. Recently there was a case in California.  
 
I'm also thrown back at the fact that there apparently is a priest from the Catholic church apposing this law. Haven't they 
done enough damage as there is and what are they covering up this time 
 
I certainly hope that this law is passed and that it will set a trend for further nationwide acceptance as well. 
 
Best regards 
16 High Street 
Noank, CT 06340 
Ph: 860-2136128 
 
 
 


